First contact Email

< NOAAFISHERIES

Dear "|FNAME]”,

We would like to know about your boat and fishing in Florida. The questions
should take less than 5 minutes. Your confidential answers will help us
measure the economic effects of changes in boat and fishing regulations.
Thank you for your help.

Sincerely,

David W Carter, Ph.D.
Economist, NOAA Fisheries
(305) 361-4467

david w carter@noaa.gov

Please click the link below to start the survey.
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Dear *|FNAME],

A few days ago, | invited you to complete an online survey. If you have already
completed the survey online, please accept my sincere thanks. If not, |
encourage you to do so today.

Information collected in this study will help NOAA to better understand how
people use recreation resources in Florida. Please know that your answers are
completely confidential and will be used only for this study in accordance with
the Magnuson-Stevens Act and NOAA Administrative Order 216-100.

Sincerely,

David W. Carter, Ph.D.
Economist, NOAA Fisheries
(305) 361-4467

david w.carteri@noaa.gov

Please click the link below to start the survey.
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Dear "|FNAME|*,

Last week, | invited you to complete an online survey. If you have already
completed the survey online, please accept my sincere thanks. If not, |
encourage you to do so today.

Information collected in this study will help us better understand how people
use recreation resources in Florida. Please know that your answers are
completely confidential and will be used only for this study in accordance with
the Magnuson-Stevens Act and NOAA Administrative Order 216-100.

Sincerely,

David W. Carter, Ph.D.
Economist, NOAA Fisheries
(305) 361-4467

david. w.carter@noaa.gov

Please click the link below to start the survey.
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Dear *|FNAME],

Two weeks ago | invited you to complete an online survey. If you have
already completed the survey online, please accept my sincere thanks. If not, |
encourage you to do so today.

Information collected in this study will help us better understand how people
use recreation resources in Florida. Please know that your answers are
completely confidential and will be used only for this study in accordance with
the Magnuson-Stevens Act and NOAA Administrative Order 216-100.

Sincerely,

David W. Carter, Ph.D.
Economist, NOAA Fisheries
(305) 361-4467

david w.carteri@noaa.gov

Please click the link below to start the survey.




